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PARTY BETWEEN COLLEGES OF SCIENCES AND INTERNATIONAL STUDIES  
 

A communication party, organized by the College of Sciences and the

College of International Studies, was held at a classroom of Chueh-hsuan

Chinese Garden last Thursday (22nd). There were many foreign students of

the College of International Studies participating in the gathering. The

games included “Passing Rubber Band,” “Dragon Ball Final Bout” and

“Water Ball-Flung,” which started so much fun.

 

 

 

Dr.  Chien  Fan-z,  Dean  of  College  of  Sciences,  who  also  joined  this

meeting,  said,  “This  merry  activity  is  held  for  the  first  time  in

agreement with the Teaching Excellence Project to elevate an interactive

relationship. It is a successful activity because of the diverse games and

the cheerful atmosphere.”

 

 

 

David A. Deleon Salazar, a student from Panama, second year graduate of

GIIASS, expressed that “It’s so great for me to attend this interesting

activity. I have come to Taiwan for one year and two months and Taiwanese

are very friendly to me.” He also asserted that rice dumplings and rice

noodles provided by the staff were delicious, which he have never tasted

in Panama.” Shiu Jing-ming, studying in the Graduate Institution of

Chemistry, who was one of hosts, said “I know many active students of

foreign nationality and expand my own world view today.” (~ Wu Shu-ting )
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Students experience embarrassing but interesting moment in “Passing Rubber Band,” one of the

activities in the party organized by the Colleges of Sciences and International Studies.

 




